
Reaction of First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic to the French Court’s decision
Thursday, 27 April 2017.

"The French Court's decision on Haradinaj is an example of political influence on the Court and
of double standards even when the victims are concerned.
  
This sends a clear message that the killing of Serbs goes unpunished. Had a Serb been
arrested, would have the request for the extradition to Kosovo been turned down?

Serbia must seek justice for the Serbian victims, because they are worthy of it like all other
victims. We will seek justice everywhere and from whatever side.

This shameful decision will certainly have consequences on our bilateral relations with France.
French generals in WWI would be ashamed of such a decision made by France."
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